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Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Following updated guidance from the Scottish Government, we are now delighted to be able to 

invite pupils in Primary 6b, Primary 6d, Primary 7b and Primary 7d who have an interest in 

singing, to join our school choir.  

Choir rehearsals will take place every week, either on Tuesday mornings or Thursday afternoons, 

beginning on Thursday 10th February and will be led once again by Mr Watson, our music 

specialist. We hope that many of our Primary 6 and 7 pupils will enjoy the opportunity to sing 

together and the chance to perform for our school community at our forthcoming Easter Service. 

Giving all of our Primary 6 and 7 pupils the chance to join the choir during just one of these terms, 

has enabled us to offer this opportunity to all of our Primary 6 and 7 pupils, whilst keeping the 

numbers relatively small so that we can assure the safety of all those who are involved.  

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any further questions about choirs for this session. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Lorna Wharton 

 

Principal Teacher 


